
BERLIN, 1982

The Society's Fifth International
Symposium on the Scientific Basis for
Radioactive Waste Management will
be held in Berlin, West Germany,
June 7-10. It is co-sponsored by the
European Nuclear Society and
Kerntechnische Gellschaft, and
organized by the Hahn-Meitner-
Institut fuer Kernforschung Berlin
GmbH.

The meeting, which succeeds the
fourth symposium held at the 1981
Annual Meeting, will focus on the
science underlying waste forms
(vitreous, ceramic, spent fuel,
cement), waste isolation (container

materials, backfill, repository) and
modeling and safety assessment.
Waste forms are restricted to those
than contain HLW or transuranic
elements.

The Society's symposia are singular
in their concern with the basic
science-rather than the engineering,
technical or political-issues involved
in nuclear waste management.

For more information contact
Program Chairman Dr. W. Lutze,
Hahn-Meitner-Institut, Glienicker
Strasse 100, Berlin 39 D1000, West
Germany. His telephone number is
49-308-0091.

THE BULLETIN NEEDS YOUR HELP

Lacking a network of
correspondents, the MRS Bulletin
needs your participation if it is to
serve the Society by publishing news
of interest to the membership.
Specifically, we would like to receive:

Reviews of research. These should
be brief, no more than about four
typewritten (doubled spaced) pages if
accompanied with an illustration, or
about six pages if no illustration is
included.

Letters. These should likewise be
brief. The affiliation of the author is
important.

News Items of general interst.
Personnel news, such as

promotions, transfers, new staff
members, awards and honors. A
"head shot" (portrait) of the
individual is welcome.

Photographs of general interest.
Photos should be black and white,
glossy, 8 inch by 10 inch; slides and
color prints are generally unusable.

Obituaries of colleagues who are
materials scientists. The subject's
photograph and professional and
personal history are of particular
interest.

Whimsy.
Employment information, from

those offering jobs or those who want
them.

Submissions should be sent to the
Editor, Materials Research Society
Bulletin, Box 1334, Summit, N.J.
07901, except for Reviews, which
should be addressed to H. J. Leamy,
Bell Laboratories, Murray Hill, N.J.
07974.
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